November 4, 2010

To: Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

From: Ontario EBT Standards Working Group for Retail Settlement
GDAR EBT Standards Working Group
{collectively, the “Working Groups”)

Re: [Implementation of Consumer Protection (Retailer/Marketer) Provisions of the Energy
Consumer Protection Act, 2010 (EB-201 0-0245)

On October 6, 2010 the Working Groups reported back to the Board on the progress of discussions
relating to potential EBT implications associated with the implementation of the consumer protection
provisions of the Energy Consumer Protection Act, 2010 (the “ECPA”).

On October 21, 2010, the Board acknowledged receipt of that letter, and itemized developments that
have subsequently occurred, including the filing of final regulations made under the ECPA and the
revised proposed amendments to its regulatory instruments regarding implementation of the ECPA
issued by the Board. The Board requested that the Working Groups confirm whether any additional
issues related to the current EBT processes arise in relation to the implementation of the ECPA, in
particular in respect of areas where the final regulation differ from the draft versions and areas where
the Board’s revised proposed amendments differ from the amendments as originally proposed. The
Working Groups were asked to report back to the Board by November 4, 2010.

The Board’s letter was forwarded by email to the distribution lists of each of the Working Groups,
together with an offer to arrange a meeting at the request of any member of the Working Groups to
discuss any identified issues. The members of the Working Groups have not identified any potential
issues related to the current EBT processes that arise from the legislation or revised proposed
amended regulatory instruments.
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Jay Lee, Chair Barbara Robertson
Ontario EBT Standards Working Group On behalf of:
for Retail Settlement GDAR EBT Standards Working Group



